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25th September 2020           

Dear Parents/Carers, 

VISIT TO THE MOOR ABOVE STOCKSBRIDGE ON WHITWELL LANE
 

As part of our theme “On Sudden Hill”, we would like to take classes 1, 2, 4 & 5 to visit the top of a hill, 

the Moor above Stocksbridge.  

 

Due to the current situation, we will be taking classes in their bubble.  Mainly staff who work within the 

bubble will supervise.  Two additional school members will also supervise.  These staff members will 

wear PPE and maintain distancing to keep the integrity of the bubble.   The children will only be out of 

school for a morning or afternoon session. 

 

Therefore, the trips will be on different days as follows…weather permitting: 

 

Thursday  1st October AM, Class 4. 

Friday   2nd October AM, Class 2. 

Monday   5th October AM, Class 1  

Monday  5th October PM, Class 5 

      

Your child needs to wear sensible clothes and sturdy footwear. They do not need to wear full school 

uniform but must wear their school sweatshirt. Depending on the weather forecast, please send your 

child with a waterproof coat and apply sun lotion if necessary.   

 

If possible, please send your child with a packet of tissues in their pocket and a small bottle of hand 

sanitiser. 

 

They will have their lunch in school as normal on their trip day. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Hilary Greenwood 
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